
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS  
TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 8, 2022 

 

Student Parking:  There will be no student parking in the red lot on Thursday, November 10 due to Lake 

Central hosting the Veterans Day program.  All students that normally park in the Red lot will need to park in 
the Purple lot. This will be for this Thursday ONLY. 

Detention:   Students who would like to serve up to 3 hours for detention can do so after the early release 
bell Tuesday, November 8.  Please meet outside the North cafeteria by 11:45am.  You will still be able to 
serve up to 3 hours Wednesday, November 9, our regular Wednesday school schedule.  

Boy’s Golf:   All boys interested in playing high school golf in the spring, there is a mandatory meeting after 

school Wednesday November 9 in Coach Ohlenkamp's room C201. 

Junior Class Cabinet:  There will be a Junior Class Cabinet meeting after school Wednesday, November 

9 in Room C329. 

Senior Class Cabinet:  There will be a senior class cabinet meeting after school on November 9 in room 

E120. 

Veterans Day: Lake Central will be hosting our sixth annual Veterans Day Program during PTE on 

Thursday, November 10.  If you have a veteran that you would like to invite, please check your email and be 

sure to register for the day’s events 

Student Council:  There will be a Student Council meeting after school on Thursday, November 10 in the 

LGI and will last no more than thirty minutes. Topics will include chocolate sale check-in and further fundraising 

for Angel Tree.  

Intermural Volleyball:  Reminder to all Intramural volleyball teams, games this week have been moved to 

Thursday, November 10 and will begin at 6PM. 

Winter Guard:  Want to be part of something great? Are you interested in having fun, dancing, spinning 

equipment, and making new friends? If so, winterguard might be for you! Come join us for our "Try-It" Night 

tomorrow Tuesday, November 8 and next Tuesday, November 15 in the high school band room! No 

experience is necessary!  Email guard@lcscmail.com if you are interested or see one of the flyers in the 

hallway to fill out an interest form! Hope to see you there. 

GSA:  There will NOT be a GSA meeting this Thursday, November 10 

Environmental Club: Next meeting is after school on November 17. We will be upcycling old empty water 

bottles and playing games. Please bring empty, clean water bottles and pop bottles to E217. There will be a 

blue recycling bin where they can be deposited between now and the date of the meeting. Also make sure to 

be bringing dues and drug consent forms back. 

 

 

 

 


